
 
 

   Testimonials 
The Rotary Mums for Thanksgiving Fundraiser has been going for over 20 years. The ongoing 

success is due to repeat customers. 

Below are some of their comments received over the years 

• I have a tradition to go away on the last weekend of September every year.  One of the 

best parts of my weekend away is coming back to check my messages on the Sunday to 

find my inbox full with messages from clients thanking me for their Fall mums.  The 

volunteers at the Rotary club take great care in the delivery and all the details, my clients 

love their beautiful fall mums and we all feel great about supporting local charity – a 

triple win!  

• I am very grateful to the Rotary Club and its hard-working volunteers for organizing the 

Mums campaign.  For me and my business, it's a win-win-win.  I get to provide beautiful 

flowers to my clients.  My clients receive a beautiful pot of mums for Thanksgiving.  And 

the Rotary Club is able to fund important projects in the Ottawa region. I highly 

recommend the program to any business that is looking for a 5-star client appreciation 

initiative. 

• Dave and I want you to know that our club values the partnership for selling and 

delivering chrysanthemums highly.  It gives our club a good portion of its funding for 

service projects each year. [Rotary Club of Ottawa-Stittsville] 

• Thanks again, our clients look forward to this campaign each year. 

• The Mums purchaser thanked us for continuing with this program AND received much 

positive feedback from their recipients. 

• Very happy to see this fundraiser returning this year. It’s truly a wonderful event! 

• Have a great day and wishing you all the best in this fundraising campaign. 

• We’re all paid up so that we won’t miss out on the delivery of the plants….our clients 

LOVE them! 

• The team of White Private Wealth Management of RBC Dominion Securities is proud to 

support and endorse the Mums campaign each and every year. This has been a time 

honored tradition with our team, first started with our former colleague Brian Langill, who 

was a long standing and proud member of the Ottawa West Rotary Club. Brian's 

example of giving back and expressing gratitude to all of our clients with this special gift, 

will continue to be carried on for as long as the Mums campaign is running. 

The receipt of this fall mum is very much appreciated by our clients, and they look 

forward to the delivery each year. Thank you to the Ottawa West Rotary Club and all the 

volunteers who make this such a great success each and every year! Sincerely, Peter 

White and Team 

  

 


